
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 11/19/2013 1:31:17 PM 
To: Pocta, Robert M. (robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov) (robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Ready for a GT&S intro? 

Mark 

We're going to file before the end of the year and I think we should come over and give you a 
high level preview. Perhaps you, Nat, Pearlie? Or whomever you think is best. 

It will be painless (at this stage at least!). Can you carve out an hour in December? Perhaps 
Dec 6, 9 or 10? Or any date that works for you. 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0268634 
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